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Updates & 
Agendas
Please VOLUNTEER to assist with our fun family events 
in our neighborhood! Contact Kara Reibel, 
kara@geistPILATES.com.

Social Calendar 

The Cambridge Easter Egg Hunt is quickly 
approaching!  If you would like to volunteer to 
assist with this event - please let Kara know!

The Neighborhood Garage Sale is Saturday, April 
24th, 8a - 1p.  Plan accordingly!

July 4th is quickly approaching!  This is the largest 
event of the year for Cambridge residents!  This 
year’s parade will take place on Friday, July 2nd.  If 
you are able to assist with this event, let us know!  

Join your neighbors the last Friday of the month at 
Scotty’s Lakehouse, 7pm.  Adults only, please!  We 
will be meeting in the bar. 

Parking in Streets

With winter still upon us, it is critical during the 
snowy days to please keep the streets cleared.  There 
have been several accidents in the neighborhood, 
especially on the hills, with cars parked in the street.   

Please keep the cars in the driveways and out of 
harm’s way.  This also goes for boat trailers and any 
other vehicle that could be out in the street.   Also 
keeping the sidewalks clear for foot traffic/dog 
walkers is necessary and an ordinance.

Safety Concerns

During the spring time, historically there have been 
neighborhoods in the area that have experienced 
break-ins to the garage and to parked cars outside of 
the garages.  A few safety tips:

Keep your garage doors closed.  Keep cars parked 
outside locked, leaving no valuables in sight.  
Replace spent lightbulbs in your lampposts.

If you see suspicious activity - please report.

Speeding

Excessive speeds continue to be a problem on 
Springstone Rd.  Please slow down - pass on this 
message to your teenagers, too!!  Violators will be 
ticketed.

Mailboxes

  If you need a new mailbox (car accident, snow 
plow incident, etc) please contact AAA, 
317-225-2500.

Cambridge Neighborhood Gathering!

Save the Date!  Friday, March 26th at 
Scotty’s Lakehouse.  Join your neighbors 
the last Friday of the month, at 7pm!  
Adults only, please!  We meet in the 
bar!

  

Easter Egg Hunt March 27!

See the attached flier for details!

HOA Mgmt Team     
Our property 
management company is 
Kirkpatrick Management 
Co. 

Kevin Drew is our 
representative.  He may 
be reached at:
317.570-4358
kdrew@ekirkpatrick.com

Newsworthy?

Please let us know if 
you have any thoughts 
worth sharing with our 
neighbors through this 
newsletter!  send an 
email to 
kara@geistpilates.com.
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Lamp Posts:

A few of our 
lampposts are in need 
of replacement - if 
you need to replace 
yours, we recommend 
using: Tom Bloom, 
317-847-7130.
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